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From; Lucy Bachman [mat[to:bachman.lucy@gmaiLcom] 
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2016 11:45 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To whom it may concern, 

I am a resident of Dillonvale, OH and I OPPOSE the construction ofthe proposed natural gas pipeline. 
There is no need for this pipeline, especially in a densely populated area. You will not only risk the lives 
ofthe residents in these neighborhoods but also the wildlife who reside there. Stop and think about 
who and what you are putting at risk and for what? It is NOT worth it. 

Lucy M. Riesen 
Madeira Optical 1 Front Desk Receptionist 
The Ohio State University [ B.A. in English 
Delta Zeta Theta Chapter | Alumna 
(513)518-9362 
bachman.lucv(a)qmail.com 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y tha^; the im^gei^ appearing ax*s an 
accura t e and CGrtaplete rsp.roduction ®£ a case f i l e 
docuir.ent delivered i n the regular course of, businABA. 
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